
THE DAILY BULLETIN 
CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 

                  THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2012 

 
DIFFERENT SCHEDULES THIS WEEK: RALLY (HART) FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 2 

 

TUTORING AFTER SCHOOL TODAY:  (ALL SESSIONS ARE 3:00-4:00) 

 

Extra Help in Math   Extra Help in Physics Extra Help in Biology 

Mrs. Denny   G-216                         Mr. Lyle  K-2  Mrs. Zeagan   G-107            
Mr.Pieleszak  G-219                          Mr. Milasich      G-107 

 

 

GOOD LUCK COWBOYS BEAT 

HART!!! 
 

 
ROP COSMETOLOGY:  Cosmetology applications are due by TODAY no later than 3:00 PM.  Students 

applying now will have their cosmetology license before graduating from high school.  Don't miss out on 

an amazing opportunity.  Turn your application in to Mrs. Gaines in the ROP office. 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL PROGRESS REPORTS:  If you would like to receive a supplemental progress report 

tomorrow, please see Mrs. Hettema in the Counseling Office between 7:30am and 8:00am Friday morning 

to pick one up.  If you have a 7:00am class, you may pick one up today after your last class. 

 

DOG RESCUE located in Agua Dulce is in need of volunteers to help at the ranch or with 

adoption events in the community. If you're looking for a great place to get service hours or 

just want to help the dogs please contact The Brittany Foundation through their web site  

brittanyfoundationonline.org 
 

HEY SOS MEMBERS or any trick or treaters!  We will be collecting any extra Halloween candy to 

send to our troops.  If you would like to participate, please drop candy off in room G-217 any time this 

week.  Community service hours will be offered.   

  



ATTENTION ALL DFY IT MEMBERS who are volunteering for the Santa Clarita Marathon this Sunday.  

Please pick up volunteer information in the main office just outside Ms. Thompson's office.  Wear your 

DFY IT shirt, arrive at 6:15 in front of the Hyatt, and get ready to cheer! See you this Sunday, Nov. 

4th. Any questions?  See Ms. K 

 

SWIM TEAM Tryouts for SPRING Semester 2013 are on November 6th and 8th!! You must tryout to 

be on the Team!!  Please come by Room T-3 to talk to Coach Himes for more information! 

 

NEWS FROM SANTA CLARITA PUBLIC LIBRARY: Kaplan will be presenting a FREE ACT/SAT 

practice test session at Canyon Country Public Library, on Sat. Nov. 10th 10 a.m.-2 p.m.  Register online 

at the Santa Clarita Public Library's website www.santaclaritalibrary.com Look for the program in the 

events calendar.  Remember this session is FREE! 

 

MEETINGS 

 

FCA CLUB:  FCA has a meeting this Friday at lunch in room G-206.   Come and meet some new people.  

There is food provided.  Come check it out.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

ATTENTION NATIONAL ENGLISH HONOR SOCIETY:  Our next meeting will be TODAY at lunch in 

room AA-4.  If you were at the last meeting we talked about the requirements needed in order to 

become an officer.  Also, in order to be inducted as a member it is required that a copy of your 

transcript and your last report card be turned in along with the membership form.  This needs to be 

turned in by Thursday, Nov. 1 to Mrs. Priesz in room AA-4. 

 

SENIORS 

 

SENIOR BESTS: Who has the best hair in the senior class? Who is most likely to own their own 

company? Seniors, log on to tallyspace to nominate your peers for these categories and more. 

Nominations are open to seniors and are only posted until TODAY. Go to tallyspace and nominate today! 

 

SENIORS: 

It's time to start preparing for Graduation.  The first step is to order your Cap & Gown, Senior Ring, 

Graduation Announcements, and other Senior memorabilia. 

JOSTENS will be on campus accepting orders on:     

    Friday, Nov. 9th         

During Government/ Econ Class     

            Outside the “B” Building 

 

     Ordering information has been distributed in class!!! 
Be prepared to bring your completed order form and down payment on this day.  DON'T FORGET EVERY 
SENIOR MUST TURN IN THEIR CAP & GOWN SIZES on this day! 
 
Visit www.Jostens.com to print your internet order form and receive a  “Class of 2013” lanyard! 

Are you interested in attending Arizona State? Come and learn more!  They will be at the HYATT 

Regency Hotel in Orange County, 11999 Harbor Blvd., Garden Grove, on Nov. 11th, 1-3pm.  Learn 

about their programs, admissions, and meet their mascot, Sparky, see exhibits, win giveaways and enjoy 

live entertainment, too.  The event is free and open to the public!   

 



Arizona State just visited us!  Did you know that they accept students who are meeting the A-Gs, 

have a GPA of 3.0 and either a 24 on the ACT or a 1110 on the SAT (math and reading only, not 

writing)?  The application window is open and they accept students on a "rolling admissions basis".  That 

means you can apply now and will know in about 4 to 6 weeks if they accepted you!  Also, they also have 

merit scholarships (look on their website ~ they have a calculator to see what you might get based on 

your GPA) and they ARE a WUE school.  That means you can save $10,000 off their out-of-state tuition 

costs, if you apply for & and qualify for the WUE degree/program too!  Some of their top programs are 

nursing, business, engineering, journalism, and their Honors College (you can get an IVY League education 

at Arizona State!), and Sustainability (How to be "Green").  Hundreds of programs to choose from Be a 

Sun Devil!  Questions?  contact:   tony.aguilar@asu.edu  

 

 

GO COWBOYS!!!! 

 

BEAT HART!!!! 

 

 


